
February 18, 2015 

 

Re: Senate SB 449  

To Whom It may Concern: 

This is Jeffrey Howard, Deaf, who works with the higher education level at the college. I am writing 

about this SB 449. The bill is about the Deaf, Hard-of-Hearing and Deaf-Blind Services in Oregon. 

The reason I write this personally is because many non-students are coming to see me for assistance. 

We do not have this kind of service here in Oregon, comparing with other states that provide them who 

needs the services. 

I urge you to support the great needs of the services here in Oregon! 

Thank you. 

 

Jeffrey Howard 

Deaf Citizen  

 


